
Letter from the Editors

The second issue of 1994 contains three of the historiographical evaluations
presented at the founding meeting of the Forum on European Expansion and
Global Interaction (FEEGI) at Brown University earlier this year. We believe
that diese contributions, by Pierre H. Boulle, Karen Ordahl Kupperman
and Anthony Russell-Wood, will help our readers in keeping their own
research in track. As a complement to these three essays, we have published
a historiographical contribution by Henk Wesseling on modern overseas
historiography in the Netherlands.

Unfortunately, this volume is the last one to which our editorial assistants,
Ellen Klinkers and Wim Klooster, have contributed their energies. We say
goodbye to both with considerable reluctance, and we thank them for their
work for the journal over the past two years, wishing them success for the
final stages of their doctoral dissertations.

The Editors
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